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It has been an honour and privilege to serve our division and electorate as a trustee for the last 
four years.  It has given me the opportunity to passionately advocate for funding and resources 
that our schools and families need for high quality educational opportunities.  I have learned so 
much in the past four years and I am excited to continue my learning and progress for another 
term.   
 
I have decided to seek re-election as a Catholic School Board Trustee because I take seriously 
the responsibility to ensure that our GSACRD families have the choice of a high-quality Catholic 
education for their children.  Faith formation of our students and our staff is of utmost 
importance and it is my goal to help provide the resources necessary to action this all while 
maintaining incredibly high levels of success in all areas.  
 
Building relationship with stakeholders is a strength for me and I thrive on engagement with 
families, parish, teachers, students, staff, elected officials and the electorate.   
 
I have been able to use my experience, skills, and passion to help our division continue to move 
in a positive direction.  Our division is filled with extremely passionate and skilled people who 
are all working hard to provide our students opportunities to reach their potential.   
 
It is with much pride that I have been able to call myself Catholic School Trustee for the last four 
years and it is with humility that I seek the opportunity to do so for another four years.  

 

Lydia Yeomans 
Ward 1 


